VICKSBURG COMMUNITY SCHOOL BUDGET SURVEY RESULTS

Thank you for responding to the District Budget Survey. The 20 question survey was available on our website from March 19 to April 7, 2010.

The state of Michigan is experiencing an unprecedented economic decline, exacerbated by the national recession, and revenues are falling drastically. Resulting school funding cuts will force Vicksburg, as well as districts across the State, to make difficult budget decisions.

The Board of Education and Administration of the Vicksburg Community Schools have worked hard with our staff to build a tradition of excellence in education. We are also committed to continuing the prudent budgeting and sound financial management necessary to make outstanding educational options available for students into the future. Your feedback is important as we weight these options and make the best







































